
From: Mayur Patel  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 1:43 PM 

To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: Chocolates 

 
Hi Richard, 
  
I got your information from calling the Ethics Office. I wanted to inform you that I received a box of 
chocolates from Collins Engineers, Inc. I have placed them around our office for others and the public to 
enjoy. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Mayur Patel | Civil Engineer III  
Chicago Department of Transportation (CDOT) | Division of Engineering 
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